
Hawaii Area 17 Panel 63 Inventory Assembly 

Chair’s Report 
 

Aloha and thank you for attending our 2014 Inventory Assembly. The inventory process is central to our 

experience in Alcoholics Anonymous. It is how we discern what works and what doesn’t both at personal 

and corporate levels. While it is a time to ask the hard question, “it is a poor day indeed when we 

haven’t done something write,” and this is also time to celebrate our successes. 

Since we have last met I have continued the ongoing work my job entails: 

 

1. I have continued to meet with the Oahu Intergroup at their request along with our Area 

Delegate. 

2. I participated in service at the 2013 Annual Hawaii Convention and was blessed to be able to 

welcome the attendees on behalf of our Area at the Friday evening big meeting. 

3. Wrote a letter of recognition for the HIGYPAA group bidding successfully for WACYPAA. More 

information will be forthcoming on this great event and I hope we will all do our best to 

contribute to what should be the best WACYPAA ever. 

4. Researched the inventory questions we will be using during this assembly. 

5. Worked with Oahu Intergroup in a special capacity (web assistance) following the sudden 

passing of our beloved servant, Oahu Central Office Manager, Dick M. 

 

 

I apologize for the lateness of some items for this assembly. It would be easy to make excuses but 

instead please know that I will simply endeavor to a better job in the future.  

 

Thank you for letting me serve and especially for your service, 

 

Bob H – Panel 63 Hawaii Area 17 Chair 

 

 


